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The Turkey Bowl Block Party – Location Change  
 

Lancaster, TX – Due to the forecast of inclement weather this weekend, this year’s Turkey Bowl Block 

Party has been moved from its original location (Meadowcreek Park) to the Lancaster Recreation Center, 

located at 1700 Veterans Memorial Parkway.  

 

Please be aware that the event will still take place this Saturday, November 22, 2014. The festivities will 

begin at 10:00 a.m. when you will bowl for a turkey, with an inflatable bowling ball! Other activities will 

include: cheerleading competition, programs demonstration, food and fun games. For additional 

information, contact the Quality of Life and Cultural Services Department at (972) 218-3706 or visit 

www.lancaster-tx.com.   

 

 

The City of Lancaster invites you to “like” the City on Facebook.com/CityofLancasterTX, follow us at 

Twitter.com/Lancaster_TX or register for weekly e-mail alerts regarding upcoming events on our website 

at www.lancaster-tx.com  by clicking on “Notify Me”. 
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